
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

3/4 Basketball event – Tuesday 7th October 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
 
Your child has been selected to take part in the year 3/4 basketball event on Tuesday 7th October 
which will be taking place at the Grimsby Institute. 
 
The competition will be after school time. The children will be collected from school at 3pm via 
transport and they will return to school at around 5pm. All children will return to school before 
being collected, and we will send parents a text message when we are almost back at school. 
 
Your child will need to come to school in their PE kit and bring a water bottle.  
 
Unfortunately, parents are not invited to spectate on this occasion. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Miss K Nicholson 
Head of School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
PLEASE NOTE: 
If your child is interested in taking part, please consent on MCAS under trips as soon as possible 
to secure your child’s place.  
By booking a place online, you agree for your child to attend the date above. 
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